Ciaran Dean

From: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: FW: Planning Application Representation; P/20/033

From: Shirley Jones <PROVIDED>

Sent: 26 June 2020 16:03

To: Planning (Isles of Scilly) <planning@scilly.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application Representation; P/20/033

Dear Sir,

| write with reference to the above planning application to install electric charging points at the bottom of the hill on
Parsons Field.

| wish to object on the following grounds:

1. It doesn't seem appropriate for the Planning Department of the Isles of Scilly to make a decision on an application
from the Isles of Scilly Council.

2. As the bays can only be used to charge electric vehicles, this will greatly reduce the already limited number of
spaces available for local residents and shoppers.

3. As there is the potential for queues to form to use these charging points, it is not sensible to install them near
what is already a busy junction/turning point for private and commercial vehicles.

Would it not make sense to install the charging points at commercial sites (e.g. at Sibleys or on the Porthmellon
Trading Estate) or increase the number of charging points at Carn Thomas?

Yours faithfully,

Shirley Jones

Four Seasons



